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Late September, 2015 Linda and I drove through the Rocky Mt. NP. Then
we drove across Independence Pass on our way to the Maroon Bells. We
visited the Bells in the early evening, early morning and afternoon. The
colors continually changed and sunset was very beautiful and colorful. We

drove home and stopped at the Royal Gorge.

































October 16, 2015 Gigi, Linda and I journeyed to Churchill, Manitoba and saw two polar bears
roaming freely in their natural habitat. Yes they were very far away and our pictures aren't
perfect but we saw them and have pictures of them. Wow!! We also saw a wonderful Snowy
Owl and got pretty fair pictures of him. We visited the Human Rights Museum in Winnipeg
on the way home. The building and especially what was represented there was wonderful!




















